
What will Class One 

look like when I go back 

to school?



Our topic this term is…..



In the morning you will wait in the area outside the front door with your 

parents. We will come and collect you at 9.05am. You will come in through the 

front door. When you get into the classroom you will hang your bags up, wash 

your hands and fill your water bottles up if  needed.



Red room is now where reception children will mainly be working. You will get 

the opportunity to play in this area. The new reception children will not be in 

school until Friday morning.



You will be working in yellow room sitting at the tables placed out. You will be 

sitting next your friends again. As you can see there are lots of  new and exciting 

areas for you to play in. We will try and work outside as much as we can. The 

main part of  the classroom is the Grand Hall. There’s a few finishing touches 

we need to make on our first day back to make it look more like a castle.



The Dungeon

Small world area and book corner



The Castle Kitchen



We will be using the toilet in red room. You need to make sure you go to the 

toilet during your playtime and lunch time. 



We will be having our lunch in the hall everyday.



We will play outside for playtimes. We have separated the field and playground 

in half  using yellow and black tape. We need to stay on our side but you can say 

hello to the yr3-6 children. We have lots of  toys to play with.



At the end of  the day we will sing 

with Mr Tumble before you collect 

your bags and water bottle and 

stand behind your desk. We will 

call you out when your parent 

arrives. You will be leaving through 

the front door. 


